Suggestions for 5th Grade Parents

Organization:

One on the critical keys to success in 5th grade is ORGANIZATION!  At school, I assist with organization by making sure your child has correctly recorded all assignments in his or her planner.  

You can help you child as well by:

· Checking the planner before leaving school to ensure that your child has all necessary books and materials.

· Consistently check planner AND homework folder each night at home after homework is completed.

· ASK, “May I see your completed homework? Rather than, “Is your homework done?”  

· Encourage your child to use the yellow folder as a tool to help them stay organized.

· Encourage your child to pack their backpack the night before to prevent stress and forgotten assignments.

· Provide praise for a job well-done!

Homework:

· Plan with your child the best time and place for completing  homework each night.  (Near a parent is always helpful.)

· Expect approximately 50 minutes of homework each night.  This may vary depending how quickly your child works.

· Turn off distractions such as TV, computer, radio, etc. 

Friday Folders:

· Please look through your child’s graded work and tests, newsletter and other important information.

· Sign the back of the folder and fill out “Church Attendance” form.

· Return the folder promptly each Monday.

Other ways to help your child (All can be completed while driving to school.)

· PRAY DAILY for your child, their class, and teacher.

· Review basic math facts (addition, subtraction, multiplication, division).

· Listen to memory work.

· Practice spelling words for the week.

· Ask a lot of questions about school, homework, friends . . . .and then LISTEN when your child is talking.

· Give frequent encouragement and praise.

